Dear CPSC,

My name is Gary Turner. I would like to be a delegate at your meeting and speak to item 4.4 that deals with transitional housing. I am the owner/operator of a local grassroots movement that is helping to tackle homelessness here in London. My organization managed to raise the funds for a Conestoga Hut which I have been residing in for 8 weeks now. Councilor Michael van Holst and other local organizations have asked that I be present and share my unique experience and understanding of the situation.

I look forward to joining this conversation as a representative from the front lines of this crisis.

Thank you,

Gary "The Gaz" Turner
The House of Gaz Outreach and Media